Sandy Ronski

From: Chad Scheinoha

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 7:26 AM

To: Jason Sladky; James Brey - D4; Justin Nickels; Dan Koski

Cc: Sandy Ronski

Subject: RE: Flags In Burger Boat Company and Manitowoc Shipbuliders Company Parks

Sounds like we will discuss this next week. | can just add that historically these have been maintained by the streets
crews (not sure why, Randy can maybe add more). | can only assume that they went along with the downtown
banners. |also believe that there are no lights that point at the flags, so there would be a fair expense to make that
possible.

| will bring whatever info | can dig up to the meeting next week.

Chad J. Scheinoha

City of Manitowoc, Dept. of Public Infrastructure
(Park, Cemetery, Lift Bridge and Electrical Operations)
(920)686-6512

(920)374-0402

From: Jason Sladky

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 6:51 AM

To: James Brey - D4; Justin Nickels; Dan Koski; Chad Scheinoha

Cc: Sandy Ronski

Subject: RE: Flags In Burger Boat Company and Manitowoc Shipbuliders Company Parks

I would like to discuss at next weeks P&R meeting. Sandy, please add this to the agenda.

Jason Sladky
Alderman District 10
Manitowoc, WI 54220
(920)323-9887

jsladky@manitowoc.org

From: James Brey - D4

Sent: Sunday, August 16, 2015 7:22 PM

To: Jason Sladky; Justin Nickels; Dan Koski; Chad Scheinoha

Subject: Flags In Burger Boat Company and Manitowoc Shipbuliders Company Parks

Hello Everyone,

I received a call last week regarding the flag poles in the above mentioned parks. He was asking why we did not fly the
American Flag at all times in these two parks. I had to check to see for sure but yes, each park has three poles with
triangle flags on them (or as the gentleman called them "rags").

By me contacting all of you, I am asking if anyone has any knowledge of why we don't fly the American Flag
24/7? Would it be possible to do this at a minimal expense? Is this area lighted for nighttime? I think we could fly the
American, Wisconsin and the city flag and it would look better than the rags flying there now. The gentleman said he
would be interested in raising money if needed.

Let me know your thoughts.



Thanks!

Jim Brey

Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council
Phone:  920-682-9713

E-mail:  jbrey@manitowoc.org




